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COVID-19 UPDATE 
December 30, 2020 

 

 

Dear Employees of The Mather,  

 

We wanted to inform you that we learned yesterday, December 29, 2020, that an employee of 

The Mather Life Centre tested positive for COVID-19. We wish this individual a speedy 

recovery. The Mather is interviewing this individual to determine if he/she was in close contact 

with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes). 

Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  

 

LIFE CENTRE EMPLOYEES: COVID-19 VACCINE CONSENT FORMS DUE TODAY! 

Next Wednesday, January 6 is the date that Life Centre residents and employees can 

receive the COVID-19 vaccine. We are gathering consent forms from everyone who wants to 

be included.  

 

Completed consent forms for employees in the Life 

Centre must be received by end of day today, December 

30. The pharmacy will only bring enough vaccines for the 

number of consent forms we have in hand.  
 

We will keep everyone updated as we learn more regarding when the vaccine will be available 

for Independent Living residents and employees. 

 

Wishing you and your families a warm holiday season.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Deann Daniel 

Executive Director 

 

 

COVID-19 VACCINE FACT 

You will receive the vaccine at no cost to you if given on-site  

at a Mather community. 
 


